
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC BRIEFING  
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Federal Way will conduct a public briefing on Tuesday, August 
15, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. at City Hall Council Chambers, 33325 8th Ave South Federal Way 98032.  
 
Description: The City of Federal Way is considering a Tax Increment Area (TIA) to fund public 
improvements that help enable new private development around Downtown Federal Way. At the Public 
Briefing you will learn about how the proposed new financing tool functions, the proposed area boundary, 
and the specific list of public projects that might be funded. For more information visit 
www.engagefw.com/tif  
 
Project Contact: Keith Niven, AICP, CEcD, Community Development Director 
(keith.niven@cityoffederalway.com)  
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